
     
 
 
      PUBLIC NOTICE OF 

MUSEUM BOARD MEETING  
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Santaquin City Museum Board 
will be convening at the Museum located at 100 West and 100 
South to do building cleaning on Tuesday February 26, 2019 
at 4:00 p.m.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Kira Petersen, Deputy Recorder  


